
1. DISPOSAL OF SURPLUS COUNCIL PROPERTY
200 LINCOLN ROAD RR 9415

The Board considered a report on the proposed disposal of a property at
200 Lincoln Road acquired for road widening purposes.  Having taken the land
required for the widening, the balance of the land may now be surplus to the
Council’s requirements.

The Board, along with all units of the Council, was asked to consider whether it
wished to make a submission for the retention of the property for any specific
purpose.

The Board decided to advise the Property Manager that the Board had no interest
in retaining this property.


